
Construction Alert  
Track Stabilization Project

OCTA has begun emergency work to stabilize the railroad track through south 
San Clemente and safely restore passenger rail service.

The Orange County Transportation Authority, in coordination with Metrolink, is working to 
stabilize railroad tracks through south San Clemente. Crews will install ground anchors into 
the large slope between the railroad tracks and the Cyprus Shore community to prevent 
further slope movement. More than 230 steel anchors will be drilled into bedrock deep 
beneath the slope.

Example of ground anchor installation 

The Project is expected to take approximately 90 days, continuing through January 2023. 
More information at octa.net/railimprovements. 

This work may be loud. Train horns may be sounded. The schedule is subject to change 
due to inclement weather or unforeseen operational issues.

What

When Work hours will be 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday-Friday, beginning as early as Monday, Oct. 31.
No nighttime work is anticipated.

http://octa.net/railimprovements
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Construction Staging 
Contractors will be using a lot on the corner of Avenida De Las Palmera and Calle 
Ariana as a work area during construction hours to produce concrete for the 
stabilization work. Approximately 10 construction vehicles are expected to access 
the work area daily and park on Calle Ariana. 
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Questions? Calina North, Community Relations Specialist, Principal

714-560-5749

Email: railimprovements@octa.net

mailto:railimprovements%40octa.net?subject=

